## Town of Sutton Sewer Commission Meeting

6/15/22

Members Present: Neal Crites
Jack Sheehan
Don Obuchowski

The meeting was opened at 2:00 P.M. by Neal.

Reorganization was postponed.

Neal motioned to accept minutes from last meeting April. Jack approved.

No Public Forum.

Jen Hager presented completed easement plans. Jack moved to accept easement property located at 60 Providence Rd. Neal accepted to approve.

Articles to be discussed at next meeting:

- \* Article to waive Connection Fees on Vaillancourt Property
- \* Article for 500,000-Town share for application of \$3 million dollar grant
- \* Article to appropriate for Vaillancourt Towns Obligation

Abatements were approved.

Old Business: The Calendar of Events was updated per Neal's request.

New Business: Our next meeting date will be 7/13/2022 at 2:00p.m. Meeting will be Hybrid. Jack will do Zoom.

Neal's term will end 6/30/2022.

Neal motioned to adjourn. Jack 2nd motion. The meeting adjourned at 2:25 p.m.

Neal Crites Carl Licopoli Jack Sheehan

## Donald Obuchowski Sewer superintendent

COMMISSIONERS: NEAL CRITES CARL LICOPOLI JACK SHEEHAN



Sutton Town Hall
4 Uxbridge Road
Sutton, Massachusetts 01590
(508) 917-7011
Email:
d.thebearge@town.sutton.ma.us
Darlene Thebearge
Sewer Clerk

## TOWN OF SUTTON OFFICE OF SEWER SUPERINTENDENT

June 15, 2022

Mr Neal Crites,

On behalf of the Sutton Sewer Commission and the residents of the Town of Sutton we thank you for your nearly 15 years as a commissioner ending your most recent tenure as chair.

During those 15 years service provided to the town has significantly expanded and improved.

Your leadership and attention to detail has been of great benefit to all.

We wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Carl Licopoli

Jack Sheehan

Donald Obuchowski

CARL Hoofoli ASh